
August 20, 2021

Dear Chardon Parent/Guardian:

After evaluating feedback from parents regarding the possibility of fully masked classrooms at
the K-3 grade levels, we are able to provide one fully-masked classroom option at the
kindergarten level.  We did not receive a sufficient response to make it viable to implement a
fully-masked classroom in grades 1-3 at Park or Munson ES.

We will continue to monitor the amount and operational impact of viral transmission in our
schools and will continue to review these data along with any additional guidance we may
receive in order to evaluate the effectiveness of our current response plan.

Sincerely,

Michael P. Hanlon, Jr., Ph.D.

Superintendent


